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               Homework expectations 
 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

The new homework timetables are now up on our website, on our Curriculum / Extra Curricula 

page. You can access these timetables for all year groups and see when your son is due to be 

set homework for each subject. Homework is an important part of our curriculum, it supports 

students to become more independent with their learning and extends their knowledge and skills 

to support them to make excellent progress.  

It is expected that all KS3 pupils have three 30 minute homework assignments per evening. All 

KS4 pupils have two, one hour homework tasks set per evening. 

For KS5, students are expected to spend up to five additional study hours per subject each week 

completing home work. This will consist of a range of activities including homework, research and 

independent study. 

Homework is set via google classroom and should where possible be completed on Google 

classroom where it can be marked electronically. You should have received an invite to Google 

classroom, to allow you to monitor and track your child’s homework. Some department are setting 

electronic homework via other websites i.e. Sparx, Tassomai 

Please encourage your child to complete their homework to the best of their ability as it will support 

their progress and their learning. We do run a homework club every evening in the loft providing 

a quiet space where children can complete their work. If you have any concerns over homework, 

in the first instance, please contact your child’s tutor. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss James 

Deputy Headteacher    


